
ATM BURGLARIES - MINNEAPOLIS
MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA
MAY 27 THROUGH 30, 2020

DETAILS
The Federal Bureau of Investigation’s (FBI) Minneapolis Field Office is seeking the public’s assistance in 
identifying the individuals responsible for multiple ATM burglaries that occurred in May of 2020.
The following institutions were burglarized by unknown suspects in May of 2020:
1. The US Bank located at 919 East Lake Street in Minneapolis, Minnesota
2. The Woodlands Bank located at 1113 East Franklin Avenue, Suite #108, in Minneapolis, Minnesota
If you have any information concerning these burglaries, please contact the FBI at 
1-800-CALL-FBI (225-5324), or submit tips at tips.fbi.gov.
You may also contact your local FBI office, or the nearest American Embassy or Consulate.
Field Office: Minneapolis
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